
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

25 January 2022 

 

Dear Parent\Carer 

We have received two reports of an adult male approaching students and potentially filming them 

on one of these occasions. Due to the similarity in descriptions, it is likely that this is the same 

man. This has been reported to the police who are investigating further and are taking the matter 

extremely seriously.  

One incident took place outside the school on Hamble Lane; the other took place near Netley 

Abbey Junior School. 

The man has been described as being in his sixties, with white hair and being quite short. 

It is extremely important that you please speak to your child and re-iterate the importance of not 

talking to strangers or approaching vehicles they are not familiar with.  Please remind them how 

to seek help if required and if anything happens at any point they should inform staff at the school.  

If they are out of school they can also dial 101. If they feel they are in immediate danger they 

should always phone 999. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr A Govan 

Headteacher 

 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

 


